
Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

M2025003, Russell Gulch Reclamation Project, Initial Adequacy Review
Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 3, 2025 at 10:14 AM
To: Greg Smith <gregorydavidsmith@gmail.com>
Cc: Harold Lesser <alpinecompanies1@gmail.com>

Greg,

I'll extend the decision date to 4/18/2025, as you requested.
As I begin to go through your response I'll get a better idea of whether that'll give me enough time to complete the review.

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 720.220.1180
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
leigh.simmons@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov
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